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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Vicki Miller <b40vicki@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2025 7:23 AM
To: City Council
Cc: Vicki Miller
Subject: Trail through Capitola - yes vote

Council Members, 
 
Please vote yes for the continuation of the Rail Trail segments 10 and 11 today,  April 17, 
2025.  Please do not let the very loud small group of nay sayers sway you from the forward 
path.  (pun intended)  Please remember that the majority of the County of Santa Cruz want a 
continuous trail and rail.  This small group of nay sayers have looked for all of the negative and none 
of the positive that this trail via either option A or B provided by the RTC to Capitola will provide to the 
City.  It is also important to note that the City of Capitola will not be spending any funds to make one 
of these 2 options happen.  Please remember that the decision made by the Capitola City Council will 
not only affect your City but the entire County.   
 
I realize that the nay sayers have been loud, they have threatened recalls and have compared voting 
yes to aligning decisions made with what is happening in DC.  You have a very important decision to 
make, the entire County have their eyes on you.  Your decision will affect not just the 9,456 residents 
of Capitola but 262,572 County residents. 
 
Today, please do not continue to kick the path down the road, make a positive decision moving either 
option A or option B forward. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Vicki Miller 
County Resident 


